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Tricia Melillo

From: Ruth Heath <ruthmheath@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, January 9, 2022 10:56 PM
To: Tricia Melillo
Subject: SB254 Testimony in support

I write in support of SB254.  This alternative to SB241 makes the Executive Council competitive again.  It 
removes the ridiculously gerrymandered District 2. 

This is a good example of a fair redistricting that favors neither party.  Please vote for this plan.  Our 
democracy depends on the public believing their vote counts.  Fairly drawn districts ensure wide participation 
and an engaged public. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Heath 
Canterbury NH 


